
Report to Mayor and Council 

April 10, 2014 

 

 

 Rounds 

  March  YTD 

2010     837  892 

 

2011    663  872   

 

2012    1541  2162 

 

2013 571  865 

 

2014   528                  544 

 

 The league schedule has been finalized for 2014; the total number of leagues for 

this golf season is 19. 

 

Phase 2 of #13 has been completed and we’re awaiting the availability of grass 

sod to begin the repair of the construction site.  In the area, surrounding #13 there were 

several ash trees that required removal. We are in the planning stages of identifying areas 

of the property that would be ideal to replenish the number of removed trees.  Also 

scheduled to begin this week is the replacement of the damaged cart path on #13 and #14. 

 

The Engineer’s report on the suspension and truss bridge that cross Little Walnut 

creek has been received.  We are currently in the process of reviewing the evaluation and 

recommended items in the report. 

 

Congratulations to Assistant Golf Professional, Brandon Worden for his 

completion of the PGA of America’s education program earlier this month.  Upon 

completing the program, he was elected to Class A PGA membership. 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 


